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23/12/2022 

 
FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE COUNCIL TAX SECTION 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Council Tax Support Fund 
 
Alongside the provisional Local Government Finance Settlement on 19th December 
2022, the Government announced £100m of additional funding for local authorities to 
support the most vulnerable households in England.  
 
This funding will allow councils to deliver additional support to the 3.8 million 
households already receiving council tax support, whilst also providing councils with 
the resources and flexibility to determine the local approaches to support other 
vulnerable households in their area. 
 
The government has today published guidance and provisional allocations for the 
council tax support fund, intended to support local authorities in using their allocation 
from the £100m council tax support fund. The guidance also includes provisional 
allocations for each local authority. Final allocations will be confirmed at the final 
Local Government Finance Settlement.  
 
Should you have any queries, please contact the Department at: 
council.tax@levellingup.gov.uk. 
 
Local Taxation Division 
DLUHC 
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